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Summary 

Provides that the city of Sargeant will receive its 2019 local government aid (LGA) payment of 
$9,280 by June 30, 2020.  Its 2019 LGA payment was withheld because it did not file its calendar 
year 2018 financial reports in a timely fashion.  However, the first half payment of the city’s 
2020 LGA will be withheld until one month after the state auditor certifies that the city has filed 
its financial reports for both calendar years 2018 and 2019.  If Sargeant does not file reports for 
both years by December 1, 2020, it will lose its entire 2020 LGA payment instead. 

Note: The city planned to have all filings for the two years completed by June 1, as required in 
the original bill, but is having difficulty completing the filings due to the coronavirus.  

Effective the day after final enactment. 
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